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Mr C MacKenzie (DA) to ask the Minister of Telecommunications and Postal Services:

What was the revenue received by the SA Post Office (SAPO) from the Universal Postal Union for each month from 1 June 2014 to 30 April 2015?							
REPLY:
I have been advised by the South African Post Office as follows:-
[bookmark: _GoBack]SAPO does not receive revenue from Universal Postal Union.  
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